Staff Council Minutes 05/06/2020

Attendees: Alonzo Bouldin, Ashley Hammack, Sarah Hall, Glen Halbert, Amanda Williams Lasonnia
Whitfield, Jessica McDill, and Melissa Buxton

Called to order 2 p.m. Alonzo Bouldin

Updates from Administrative Council:

Working committees have been set to reopen the University and a poll have been sent to all employees.
ABWM is prepared to have people return and will have supplies available to properly sanitize areas.

Please reach out to Human resources if you have any question about the Families First Coronavirus
Response Act (Highlight pdf attached) may affect rate of pay in some situations.

The State of Mississippi has begun to reopen and barring any setbacks we should prepare to return to
campus in the coming weeks the current safer at home order is set to expire 05/11/20

Staff Appreciation:

Mail Cards to offices {digital cards and physical)
Website shout outs

May 2020: Human Resources, University Accounting
June 2020: ?

Concerns:

Reporting for unclean areas and the level of cleanliness once the university opens. Will we receive the
ABM cleaning and sanitizing schedule?

Do you have insight on the financial impact of the covid-19 on the university?

Will offices where social distancing is not possible, be able to expand to other areas of campus to
support social distancing?

Please submit any concerns to Alonzo or Jessica before Friday 05/08/2020 to be asked during the Staff
Council Executive meeting?

Meeting Adjourned 2:30 p.m.
Next meeting July 2020



